18. NOTICES OF MOTION

The following notice of motion was moved by Anna Crighton and adopted by the Board

“That the Board investigate, via a staff report, extending the timing of the green/go traffic lights from the
Public Hospital Exit to Oxford Terrace. A concern has been raised that as this is the exit used by cars
and ambulances alike the build up of traffic can delay ambulances leaving the hospital for
emergencies.”

(Note: Anna Crighton requested that the meeting minutes note that it was advised by staff that due to
a lack of staffing resources it could be some time before this request would be actioned.)
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